
From: John Sauder
To: DH, LTCRegs
Cc: John Sauder
Subject: [External] comment on proposed Department of Health Nursing Facility Regulations
Date: Thursday, August 26, 2021 2:38:15 PM
Attachments: DOC082621.pdf

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or
attachments from unknown sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an
attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov.

Ms. Gutierrez,
 
Please see the attachment for my comments on the proposed Department of Health Nursing Facility
Regulations.
 
Sincerely,
 
John Sauder, President
Mennonite Home Communities
1520 Harrisburg Pike
Lancaster PA 17601
(717) 390-7962
 

Confidentiality Notice: The information within this email is the property of Mennonite Home
Communities and is intended only for the use of the recipient. Because the information may
contain protected health information (PHI) or other information, it is considered private,
confidential and legally privileged. Be advised that any unauthorized disclosure, copying,
distribution or the taking of any action in reliance of the contents of this information is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us via email at:
ITSupport@mennonitehome.org or by telephone at: (717) 390-4933 so we may arrange to
recover this transmission. Thank you.  ­­  
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